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27th July 2005

Dr Andrew Southcott MP
Committee Chair
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Southcott

Thank you for your letter, addressed to the Hon. Don Wing MLC, President of
the Legislative Council advising of Treaties tabled on 21 June 2005.

Members of the Legislative Council were advised of the proposed Treaties but
do not wish to comment on this occasion.

Thank you for keeping us informed.

Kind regards

SUE McLEOD
Acting Clerk-Assistant
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